
The Shift Report

Our Newsletter has a Name!
As many of you know, a change-of-shift, bedside, or handoff report is a critical part of
nursing. The information we obtain through this report is crucial and helps us to care
for our patients safely. We have decided to name our monthly newsletter The Shift
Report because the communication between us, your board of directors, and you,
CNSA members, should be similar to that of colleagues working together to ensure the
best patient care. Like a shift report, CNSA's monthly newsletter provides important
information that can help you grow as nursing students. We hope you enjoy reading,
and as always, please reach out to us with any questions.  

CNSA Recommendations During Covid - 19
Dear Nursing Students of California, 

Recently, Governor Newsom announced the inception of the California Health
Corp. This is an opportunity for nursing students to potentially be placed in
healthcare facilities to help care for non-COVID-19 patients in order to ease the
burdens on these facilities. The BRN has approved these Health Corp hours to
count towards clinical credit. However, to be clear, it is still a decision of the
individual nursing schools as to whether or not they will indeed count these
hours for academic credit and this will vary on a school by school basis. With
this in mind, we recommend all students who are considering participating in
Health Corp to reach out to their nursing department faculty for clarity regarding
whether or not their specific school will be offering clinical credit. Please
continue to send your questions regarding the COVID-19 Pandemic to
info@cnsa.org and our Community Health Director will respond within 24 hours.

Stay Safe, 

The CNSA Board of Directors 

Join our Virtual Social!
A chance for Members to connect.
Tuesday, April 14th, at 2pm (PDT)

Watch for a separate email to register!

https:
mailto:info@cnsa.org


Community Health

This month we have a toolkit for COVID-19 and for Autism Awareness. 
Click on each topic for more information:

COVID-19 Autism Awareness

2020 - Year of the Nurse and Midwife
To celebrate the World Health Organization honoring 2020 as “Year of the
Nurse and Midwife”, we will be taking time to highlight a nurse each month who
has made an impact on the world of nursing.

For April we would like to highlight Joe Hogan. Joe Hogan was the first man to
petition to attend an all female nursing school. To learn more about Joe Hogan
CLICK HERE.

https://cnsa.org/community-health-covid-19/
https://cnsa.org/community-health-2/
https://cnsa.org/chapter-resources/year-of-the-nurse-2020/


Get Your CNSA Apparel

Graduation Cords: $15/each
Pins: $6/each

CLICK HERE to order!

Celebrate your Accomplishments! Order yours today!

CNSA 2020 Annual Convention
November 6 - 8

Hyatt Regency San Francisco Airport
1333 Old Bayshore Highway
Burlingame, California, 94010

Important Information and Updates
April 10th
Mental Health Awareness Letter Writing Campaign Deadline

April 14th
Virtual Social

TBD
Membership Meeting North - Webinar
north@cnsa.org

TBD
Membership Meeting South
south@cnsa.org

November 6 - 8
CNSA Annual Convention
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